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My name is Steve Bress. I urge you to vote in favor of HB1291.  

Adding vaccination to the school requirements is something that should only be done after a 

long period of study with scientifically valid testing protocols. There must also, for any 

vaccination, be a method to prove prior immunity, whether natural or artificial. 

Medical testing requires time in order to determine the long term consequences and 

interactions between drugs. Proper testing surveillance is also required to insure that the 

health authorities have valid information from which to work. 

This bill helps to prevent an aggressive county, such as Montgomery County, from getting 

ahead of science and making random rules to show that they are doing something.  

As such, please support HB1291. 

Steven Bress 

17917 Wheatridge Dr 

Germantown, MD  20874 

 


